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Nicola Gunn

From: Carol Ansbro <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>

Sent: 24 September 2018 18:26

To: planning

Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2018/0814 Little Town Farm, Chipping 

Road, Longridge PR3 2TB

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

FAO Robert Major 

 

I am writing to inform you that Thornley with Wheatley Parish Council has considered this planning 

application and no objections have been raised. 

 

Regards 

 

Carol Ansbro 

Clerk to the Parish Council 


